
Notice of Community Information 
Session and Workshop 

The Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) is facilitating a Monitoring Information 
Session and a Marine Monitoring and Marine Mitigation Workshop on May 23, 24 & 
25, 2023 in respect of Baffinland Iron Mines Corp.’s Mary River Iron Mine Project (NIRB 
File No. 08MN053).  The public is invited to attend and learn about ongoing project 
monitoring for the Mary River Project, including results of community level monitoring 
programs for the marine environment. 

The workshop will be held in Pond Inlet at the Atakaalik Community Hall.

Everyone interested in participating is 
encouraged to attend and proceedings will be 

managed in respect of Public Health Orders

Simultaneous interpretation provided

Questions? Contact NIRB toll-free at 1.866.233.3033 or info@nirb.ca

Date Function Sessions

May 23

NIRB Community 
Monitoring 
Information 

Session

6:30 pm – 9:00 pm

May 24-25 Marine 
Workshop

9:00 am – 5:00 pm;
6:30 pm – 9:00 pm
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